
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Windsor                    Term :  Spring 1 2018          Whole School Topic: Space 
What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 

 Windsor have been learning to work 

together to make our entries for the 

Agricultural Challenge for special 

schools. The final of the challenge will 

be on the 28th April.  

We have been learning about 

properties of 2D and 3D shapes in 

maths and have been building our 

own shapes. We have also been 

practicing our positional language.  

We are continuing to practice our 

money skills during our class snack shop 

and at the supermarket.  

We have been focusing on the story 

‘The Darkest Dark’ in English. We 

worked together to make a brilliant 

rocket and wrote instructions for how to 

build one. We now plan to write letters 

from space! We are making good 

progress with our phonics work. 

We have been developing our 

measuring skills in cooking and have 

been learning how to make snacks 

and meals. We particularly enjoyed 

making macaroni cheese.  

 

  
 
 
 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  

We loved exploring the planetarium 

that came to school. We have made 

our own papier-mâché planets too.  

Alissa and Brandon love their rugby 

lessons with London Irish on Wednesday 

afternoons.  

28th April Agricultural Challenge final 

8th February Music for Autism day.  

9th February end of term. 

19th February first day of term.  

1st March World Book day 


